
We Want 

When: Tuesday, Feb 7, 10 AM - 11:15 AM
Where: Zoom

Register at this link: https://bit.ly/3jQ9a4R  

If you need a reasonable accommodation, 
please contact us by Jan. 27th at (630) 690-6500, x 122 or

Nafia.Khan@hopefair.org 

On January 1, 2023, the new source of income
protection under Illinois law took effect. 

Learn how it will impact the housing industry
and its professionals. 

You...
... to learn about Fair Housing!

https://bit.ly/3jQ9a4R

